
 
 

 

 

Memo  
 
Date: February 10, 2025 
 
To: Business managers and payroll administrators 

 
From: Shannon Wiggins, HR system manager, Office of Human Resources 

 
Re:  Paylocity video–New payroll review screens 

 
Paylocity learning and development partners recently hosted webinars covering 
the upcoming addition of two screens to the payroll process, titled “Payroll 
Review.” 

For those not able to attend, a recording can be found here VidGrid - 
CS164401 2/3/25 Archdiocese of Boston, Payroll Review Process Updates 

 

 

 

 

 

https://app.vidgrid.com/view/T8p1iGI5rR54/?sr=fuighJV9j8yl
https://app.vidgrid.com/view/T8p1iGI5rR54/?sr=fuighJV9j8yl

